STATE OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
28 LIBERTY STREET
NEw YORK, NY 10005

LETITIA JAMES (212) 416-8050

ATTORNEY GENERAL

June 28, 2019

The Cross Cultural Internship Program
55 Washington St., Suite 628
New York, NY 11201

Dear Friends:

A warm welcome to everyone who has gathered for the Cross Cultural Internship Program’s 2019
Recognition Ceremony and 11% Anniversary Celebration. Your participation this evening not only salutes
the exceptional individuals being honored this year, but also helps to further CCIP’s crucial mission. I am
delighted to be part of this special occasion and to join you in recognizing their achievements.

Since its founding in 2008, CCIP has served as a stepping-stone for exchange interns seeking practical
and professional experiences, while gaining insight into American culture, values, and business. Its
globally sophisticated students are offered unique opportunities that prepare them for today’s competitive
economy. By providing multiple settings and situations in which exchange interns can participate, CCIP
helps interns gain leadership skills and encourages them to immerse themselves in American society.
CCIP’s students use the insight they acquire to succeed in our globalized business world. I commend
these extraordinary efforts.

Once again, best wishes to the Cross Cultural Internship Program and to everyone attending tonight’s
celebration. I am sure it will be a memorable occasion. I wish CCIP much continued success with their

important endeavors.

Warmest regards.

Sincerely,
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LETITIA JAMES




